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Khloe Davis-Lee

400 block of Woodcrest Dr. SE

July 24, 2025 

11:00 PM

The Metropolitan Police Department is asking for the public’s help in locating 15-year-old Khloe Davis-Lee, 

who was last seen on Thursday, July 24, 2025, in the 400 block of Woodcrest Dr. SE.

Khloe Davis-Lee is described as a Black female, 5’7” tall, and weighing 150 pounds. She has black hair and 

brown eyes.  Her clothing description is unknown.
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